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(Typewritten) ( (Dr. Leonard Rogers)
1 West Franklin St., Baltimore, Md.

Jan. 28th, 19030
Dear Dr. Rogers:

Many thanks for your series of most interesting reprints received this
morning. Some of them I had already read, but those which appeared in the
Indian Yournals I had not seen. I am particularly interested in your paper
on the amoebic abscess of the liver. I have been trying to work over our
amoebic dysentery here, but have not had sufficient time.

I have sent your paper on the toxic properties of the saliva of certain
non-poisonous snakes to Dr. Flexner, who is much interested in the subject at
present, and have asked him to send you some of his papers.

By the way, a young nephew of mine, named Aylmer H. Gywn, has just joined
the South Lancashire Regiment, stationed at Jubbelpore, at junior lieutenant,
and I have taken the liberty of giving him a letter of introduction to you in
case he should go to Calcutta.

I do hope I shall meet you in London next summer. You can always find
my address at the SavileClub, and we usually stop at Greenslade's, 40 Clarges
Street. :
Sincerely yours,

w" Osler
P.S. I am most interested in your amoebic abscess paper - Your results

tally with ours exactly. 25% of our amoebic dysentery cases have
abs. of the liver. [PS. b
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